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BMC Peak Area Meeting 

to be held on Wednesday 23RD January 2019 at 7.30pm 

at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire, S32 2HE 
 

Food will be provided from 6.30pm 

 

AGENDA 
 

Apologies for absence – please send to becky@bmcvolunteers.org.uk or 07901 813175 

1. Notes from the last meeting 21
st
 Novemberr 2018  

2. Actions from the last meeting 

a. Millsom memorial plaque – try to contact family 

b. Running Hill Pits notice to clarify access 

 

David Brown 

Rob Dyer / Mark Warwicker 

3. Access updates (also see latest edition of Peak Area Newsletter) 

a. Milsom memorial plaque at Stanage 

b. PDNPA car parking enforcement 

c. Derbyshire Police warning re car crime 

d. Any other updates 

 

 

4. Hillwalking  update Austin Knott / Peter Judd 

5. Mend Our Mountains  

6. 70
th
 Anniversary of the National Parks & Countryside Act – event in 

Winnats Pass 27
th
 April 

Henry Folkard / Peter Judd 

7. National Council report Alison Cairns & David Brown 

8. Clubs David Brown 

9. BMC Officers  

10. Peak Area Newsletter: please send any contributions to peakarea@gmail.com 

11. Any other business  

12. Date and time of next meeting: 

 Wednesday 20
th
 March 2019, at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE 

 

 

 

The meeting will be followed a talk by Carey Davies. 

Carey is the BMC’s hill walking officer, a role which, among many other things, has seen him lead 

the Mend Our Mountains campaign. But he is also known beyond the BMC for his writing and 

journalism. A monthly contributor to The Guardian’s Country Diary column and a regular writer for 

The Great Outdoors magazine, he has walked with a rambling club in Palestine, backpacked across 

California’s High Sierra and, most impressively of all, survived the midges of Knoydart. His talk will 

touch on themes which shape his writing: freedom of movement, rewilding, and how our relationship 

to landscape shapes our identity.   
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